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Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2017/11 August 04,2017

Public Comments on the Draft Futures Brokers
(Licensing and Operations) Regulations, 2017

It is hereby informed that the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) has proposed
the draft Futures Brokers (Licensing and Operations) Regulations, 2017 (the draft Regulations) and
placed on its website for eliciting public opinion thereon.

The draft Regulations may be accessed at the following link:
https://www.secp.gov.pk/laws/draft-for-discussion/draft-rules-regulations

All concerned are invited to submit their comments/ feedback, if any, on the draft Regulations to the
SECP latest by August 17, 2017 to:

Mr. Kamal Ali (Additional Director)

Commodity Market Department

Securities Market Division

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan
NIC Building, Jinnah Avenue, Blue Area
Islamabad

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Cbstomer Support Services by
phone on 021-111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at
support@pmex.com.pk. : :

Best regards,

F—_;) A L.QKJA/W
Nauman Lakhani .
Head of Marketing, Business and
Customer Support Services



